
Henderson County 

TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

November 15th, 2017 
 

The Transportation Advisory Committee held a Regularly Called Meeting on November 15th, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. 

in the King Street Meeting Room at 100 North King Street, Hendersonville. Meeting attendance was as follows: 

 

Voting Member Present 

Not in 

Attendance 

Renee Kumor, Chair at-large  √  

Jim Crafton, Vice-Chair at-large √  

John Bryant, at-large √ 
 

Beau Waddell, at-large √  

Mike Edney, Henderson County Commissioner   √ 

Bill Lapsley, Henderson County Commissioner √  

Steve Caraker, City of Hendersonville 
 

√ 

John Dockendorf, Village of Flat Rock √  

Larry Freeman, Town of Mills River  √ 

Eddie Henderson, Town of Fletcher  √ 

George Banta, Town of Laurel Park √  

Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director (Commissioner’s Alternate) √  

Brian Burgess, Transportation Planner √  

Jeff Wells, (Town of Mills River Alternate) √ 
 

 

Also present were Steve Cannon, District Engineer, Lyuba Zuyeva, FBRMPO Director, Tristan Winkler, 

FBRMPO Senior Transportation Planner, and John Mitchell, Business and Community Development Director.  

 

Mrs. Kumor called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.   

 

Approval of Agenda.  In order to allow for potential public comment to be informed on the FBRMPO Corridor 

Study program proposal, Mrs. Kumor requested a motion to amend the agenda to allow Mrs. Zuyeva’s 

presentation to precede public comment; the motion was provided by Mr. George Banta, and seconded by Mr. 

Beau Wadddell.  

 

Draft Minutes October 18, 2017. Mr. Jim Crafton made a motion to approve the October 18th, 2017 minutes, 

Mr. John Dockendorf seconded the motion. All members voted in favor. 

 

Discussion 

Presentation on Potential Corridor Study Program. Mrs. Lyuba Zuyeva from the French Broad River MPO gave 

a presentation on a proposed corridor study program for the MPO. This program would help to conduct corridor 

studies in the MPO’s planning area in order to identify potential improvements, needs, and obstacles for 

corridors that are being or might be considered for funding in the future.  

 

Public Comment. Mrs. Kumor opened the floor for public comment. Several people expressed 

concerns regarding the Kanuga Rd. widening project. Several citizens expressed concerns on the proposed 64W 

Project. Larry Rogers voiced concerns over the impact future White St. changes might have on area businesses.  

All comments were received by District Engineer Steve Cannon to be relayed to NCDOT for consideration. 

Commissioner Bill Lapsley once again thanked the citizens for relaying their concerns, and also promised to 

relay the same concerns to the Henderson County Board of Commissioners. Mrs. Kumor invited citizens to sign 

up for the County Newsletter (signup form can be found here) in order to stay informed on upcoming projects.  

   

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001JXeX7jpdw-KAGdZCxBYRqp5_ClCh5opo4RCvvmig_YW-tuDL_lF2FQkWtjXX-QqxTgvTiwrN7Q7iIDA4fK8rklZbhKUGDq5eA02qlfFBU4I=


Routine Updates Mr. Steve Canon gave updates on several projects including improvements near Continental 

Teves, several small bridge projects, and minor drainage improvements.  

 

John Dockendorf from the Village of Flat Rock gave an update on the public input meeting for the Highland 

Lake Rd. Project.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:30pm. 

     

Renee Kumor, Chair 

Henderson County Transportation Advisory Committee  


